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Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Prayer for Holy Week 

The week before Easter is known as Holy Week.  
It is when we remember all that Jesus did for us. 

God, our Father, as we enter this holiest of weeks, help us realise how vast 
is your love. You sent Jesus to be born, live, die and rise among us. As we 

journey with Jesus this week may we become one with him. We pray in the 
name of Jesus, our Lord and Redeemer, and through the Holy Spirit. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Fri 5 Apr 
Easter Raffle at Assembly 
End of Term 1 3.15pm 
Fri 19 Apr 
Good Friday 
Sun 21 Apr 
Easter Sunday 
Mon 22 Apr 
Easter Monday Public Holiday 
Tues 23 Apr 
Start of Term 2 at 8.45am 
3.00pm Second Hand Uniform 
Sale near Canteen 
Thurs 25 Apr 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday 
Wed 1 May 
Eucharist Parent Evening 
Fri 3 May 
8.45am P&F Meeting 
Wed 8 May 
Gr 4 Eucharist Reflection Day 
Thurs 16 May 
Open Day for 2020 Foundation 
Tours at 9.30am, 12.00pm, 
2.15pm 
Mon 10 June 
Queens’ B’day Public Holiday 
Tues 11 June 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Berry St), No School for 
the children 
Wed 26 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 3.30-5.55pm 
Thurs 27 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 8.00am-3.30pm No School 
for the children 
SACRAMENTS 
Sun 26 May 
10.30am 4G Eucharist 
Sun 2 June 
10.30am 4H Eucharist 
Thurs 10 Oct 
Reconciliation time TBC 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00 Confirmation 

“A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. 
By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you love one another”   John 13:34-35 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 
Congratulations to everyone who helped out and made the Our Lady's 100 Year Fete the out-
standing success that it was. It was the combined effort of the Fete Committee who worked re-
lentlessly for nearly a year, all the volunteers, the people who came early in the morning to set up 
and stayed to pack up at the end, the staff of Our Lady's who baked, cooked and served everyone 
with a smile and such warmth, all those people who are friends or relatives of our families who we 
don't know but still gave so generously to our school of their time, donations and their expertise. 
The ex-student sculptor who I have never met who created the beautiful and elegant ‘Reader‘ 
sculpture and donated it to the fete, Gerard and Trish who no longer have children at our school 
but gave up their whole day to MC, the person who donated all the beautiful cakes, succulents 
and the list goes on and on; on behalf of the Our Lady’s school community I sincerely thank you 
all. It was so very humbling and heart-warming to see so many people giving their all to make sure 
that no matter what the fete was going to be a great success. 
There is so much affection and love for this school and it has never been expressed so beautifully 
and by so many people as it was on Saturday. By the end I was overwhelmed with the emotion 
and joy of seeing it all come together so brilliantly. The biggest testimony to this was the children 
who said they had the 'best time ever’. The past students who were so complimentary of the 
school saying how beautiful it looked and admiring all the positive changes that have happened 
since their time at Our Lady's. We were blessed that in spite of the weather it all went very 
smoothly. We should all feel extremely proud of ourselves. Well done one and all! 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need more parents to fill in the Enhancing Catholic Identity Survey as 
tomorrow is the last day. We hope you can help us out. 
This is an online survey which provides the school with important information about how you experience 

Catholic Identity at Our Lady’s school. The information gathered from the survey will be used by the staff to 

set new directions and goals in Religious Education next year. We do not have enough parent responses at 

the moment and need another 43 parents to fill in the survey by tomorrow. Thank you to those parents who 

took the time to complete this important survey. 

These are the instructions you will need to follow: 
1.Access the surveys at www.schoolidentity.net  
2. Enter the case-sensitive password Ghj654 and click login  
3. Click on the TO THE SURVEYS button  
4. If you’re a new user: Click on the NEW USER button  
If you wish to continue a previous session: Enter your personal login name and password  
5. Enter your school’s group entry code: CrepCT – so that your input will be linked to your school.  
6. You are now logged in.  
Displayed on the screen is your unique user code and password (case-sensitive). Save this information (by 
writing, printing, saving, or emailing it) in order to access the website at a later time.  
7. From this point forward, please follow the instructions on your screen to complete the surveys 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have already taken the time to fill out the surveys. 
 
Uniform News 
All students will need to be in full winter uniform by Monday 6 May. All winter items are 
now available on the Qkr app. For the first two weeks of term, you can decide what uniform 
to wear depending on our unpredictable Melbourne weather, but by Week 3, Monday 6 
May ONLY winter uniform is to be worn. A reminder that the jacket is not to be worn in the 
classroom or instead of the jumper. It is a rain jacket only. 
 
As we draw this term to a close I would like to wish you all a safe and happy holiday. I hope that you have 
enjoyed viewing the beautiful and provocative Stations of the Cross placed around our school which have 

supported the students to reflect upon Jesus’ journey to the Cross . 
 

May you all have a blessed Easter together with your loved ones and may it 
be filled with Hope and Love. 
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A FETE FILLED WITH FUN, JOY  AND A WONDERFUL COMMUNITY SPIRIT 
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A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CONTRIBUTED!!! 
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ANZAC DAY BADGES 

The Sunshine RSL has the following items available for purchase from the Office for  

ANZAC Day, Thursday 25 April 2019. 

$1 

EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
The Extend Superstar is… 
Ethan… for engaging in daily experiences in a positive manner within his first week of attending and for play-

ing an awesome game of table tennis. Well Done! ⭐  
 
What’s Been Happening? 
Our last newsletter for Term 1. What a wonderful term it has been with exciting challenges, new experiences 

and lots of laughs. This week we had a maths challenge, children practiced their addition, subtraction and 

challenged one another while having fun. We look forward to the last week of term and the fun games, 

crafts, cooking, sports and new experiences. 

 
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Gardening and the 
great outdoors 

Science time 
and volcanos 

Creative 
painting 

 

Lego world 
building 

Sports chal-
lenges 

OUR LADY’S PARISH EASTER LITURGIES 2019 
 

Holy Thursday April 18 
6.00pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper  8.30pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper (Vietnamese) 

Good Friday April 19 
10.30am Outdoor Stations of the Cross 

3.00pm Liturgy of the Passion and Veneration of the Cross 6.00pm Liturgy in Vietnamese 
Easter Saturday 20 April 

6.00pm Blessing of the Fire and Easter Vigil Mass 
8.30pm Vietnamese Vigil Mass (Church)  8.30pm Burmese Vigil Mass (Mariana Hall) 

Easter Sunday April 21 
9.00am & 10.30am Mass  12.30pm Vietnamese Mass 

 
May you have a Blessed and Safe and Happy Easter 
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Second 

Hand  

Uniform 

Stall 
WHEN 

Tuesday, 23 April  
(First day of Term 
2) 
 
3.00 – 3.30pm 

WHERE 

Near the canteen 
   

(Operated by the Parents & Friends Association) 

 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
 
 

$5 
 

GIRLS WINTER 
TUNICS 
 

KNITTED JUMPERS 
 

SCHOOL BAGS 
  
  
  

$2 
 
All other uniform 
items, including 
girls summer dress-
es, sports uniforms, 
boys shirts and 
shorts 



Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 

Performances 
Thursday, 11th April 7.30pm, Friday, 12th April 3.30pm & 7.30pm, 
Saturday, 13th April 3.30pm & 7.30pm, Sunday, 14th April 
3.30pm 
Tickets 
Adult: $30 Concession: $25 Student: $25 
Child: $20 Family of 4: $80 
The show is running for a limited season in the first week of the 
April school holidays so don’t miss out! Book your tickets from 
Western Arts Theatre’s webpage https://westernartstheatre.org. 

https://westernartstheatre.org/
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